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     Consumers can pay their water bills online at 
www.lakehurstwater.org View current and previous 
bills; billing dates; gallons used; amount billed; and 
payment due date. You can also print and view your 
billing history online, so sign up today.  
     There is a user fee of $2.50 per transaction for online 
payments. If you are concerned with the cost, you can 
pay ahead and save. We accept Visa, MasterCard, 
Discover and E-checks for your convenience. 
 
For all concerns and questions and in case of an 
emergency call the District’s main office number 24 
hours a day at 303-985-7895. Calls received outside 
normal working hours will be answered by the 
District’s answering service and the information will 
be directed to on call service personnel for assistance. 

Continued on next page…
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REPORT WATER WASTE  
If you see water waste that does not meet these rules, 
please call Lakehurst Water at 303-985-7895. 
 

Lakehurst Welcomes  
New Board Member 

  The newest member of the 
Lakehurst Water and 
Sanitation District Board of 
Directors is Siji Abraham. Siji 
was appointed to the Board of 
Directors after the 
cancellation of the May 2, 
2023 election due to there 
being no more candidates 
than available seats on the 
board. Siji has lived in the 
District since 2020.  
  He is currently a Project 
Engineer in the Energy 
Industry. He completed his 

BSME from the Colorado School of Mines and recently 
received his MBA from the University of Denver. In his 
spare time, he enjoys hiking around the many Colorado 
mountains, traveling to cities ideally located next to a 
beach or a large body of water, he also enjoys watching 
Denver sports (win or lose). 
     Please join us in welcoming Siji Abraham to the 
Lakehurst Board of Directors. 
 

Board Election 
     Keith Francis, Board member, has been re-elected to a 
four year term. Keith is serving the District as Secretary. 

Lakehurst Bids Farwell to its’ 
Longest Serving Board Member 

     Mr. Steven Posavec, Lakehurst’s longest serving board 
member, announced his retirement from the Board of 
Directors after thirty-one years of service. Mr. Posavec 
served faithfully in every publicly elected district position 
as President, Vice-President, Treasurer, and Secretary. 
Steve’s broad technical management talents have greatly 
contributed to the policies guiding the success of the 
District’s domestic water and sanitary sewer service 
operations for more than six-thousand accounts.  
     Steven was involved in many pivotal, important 
decisions that shaped the way Lakehurst operates today 
including, but not limited to, Belleview-Simms Pump 
Station discussions with Denver Water, several iterations of 
the Lakehurst – Willowbrook sanitary sewer agreement, the 
inclusion of Lochmoor Water and Sanitation District into 
Lakehurst to provide sanitary sewer services for 
approximately sixty residential properties, and several 
District water and sewer projects that have improved and 
updated both systems. These are just some of the notable 
projects that Director Posavec participated in over his 
lengthy tenure as a board member.  
     The Lakehurst Board of Directors and all the staff 
extend a sincere and heartfelt “thank you” to Steven 
Posavec for his long and distinguished service to Lakehurst 
and wish him well in the future. 
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